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There has been a real buzz of learning around the
school this November. Year 2 have made some
amazing Chinese Dragon vehicles as part of their
humanities topic, Year 5 had a successful viking
experience day in school and our Year 6 pupils
represented the school admirably as they led our
Remembrance assembly. Staff have been putting
the finishing touches to our Christmas productions
this year, and we look forward to seeing many of
you at our upcoming winter fair organised by the
Friends Association.

Mr Matthew Cross
Headteacher

Christmas Productions 2022

We are looking forward to seeing parents and
carers from Nursery - Year 2 for our Christmas
productions this year.

We have chosen The Benjamin Foundation as our
local school charity to support. Click here to see
our Just Giving page to make a donation online.

Nursery Carol sing along 5-Dec /  11am or
2.30pm

Reception Nativity 6-Dec / 9.15am or
2.15pm

Year 1 Winter Carols 7-Dec / 9.15am or
2.15pm

Year 2 Nativity 8-Dec / 9.15am or
2.15pm

Friends of QHPS Winter Fair
9th December 3-4pm

Join us in the school hall from 3-4pm on Friday 9th
December for our winter fair with music,
refreshments and games. All monies raised help
to support the school. Please be aware this is a
cash only event.

Christmas Tennis Camp

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/queens-hill-primary-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=queens-hill-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=fe27d6dab6f34fcf867583992a10ed85


Winter Workshare

Thursday 15th December 3 - 3.30pm

It’s the second of our half-termly workshare events
on the last Thursday of this term. Come into your
child’s class at the end of the school day, and they
can share with you all of the learning they have
been doing this past half-term.

Learning Through Art

We have received some great feedback from the
Reception - Year 2 workshop sessions that have
been running! Over the next coming weeks we
are holding workshops for parents and children of
Year 3 - Year 6. These sessions are for English,
Maths and Science and use arts and crafts to
support your child’s learning. Contact the school
office to sign up for these workshops.

Local Christmas Services



Online Safety

Although technology is enjoyable and often
educational for children, there are risks that come
with using devices. Here’s our top tips to keeping
children safe online:

● Make use of the parental controls on your
home broadband and devices. You can
find out how on
www.internetmatters.org.uk

● Use safe search engines such as
swiggle.org. Safe search settings can also
be activated on Google and YouTube.

● Be clear what your child can and can’t do
online – where they can use the internet,
how much time they can spend online, the
sites they can visit and the type of
information they can share.

● The age ratings that come with games,
apps, films and social networks are a good
guide to whether they’re suitable for your
child. The minimum age limit is 13 for
several social networking sites, including
TikTok and Instagram.

Rotakids Donations

A big thank you for all of the kind donations for
Rotakids. They have been busy packing up the
parcels, ready to be driven over to Ukraine to be
shared with families and children.

Local Stay and Play

http://www.internetmatters.org.uk


Upcoming Dates

Term Dates can be found on our school website

5th December 11am or 2.30pm Nursery Carol Performance Nursery

6th December 9.15am or 2.15pm Reception Christmas Production Reception

7th December 9.15am or 2.15pm Year 1 Carol Performance Year 1

8th December 9.15am or 2.15pm Year 2 Christmas Production Year 2

8th December Year 3 Cathedral Trip Year 3

8th December 1.30pm KS2 English Learning Through Art Year 3 - Year 6

8th December 2.45pm Library Bus Visit All years

9th December Flu Immunisation (catch up session) Year R - Year 6

12th December Reception Weight and Height Reception

13th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas Lunch Reception - Year 2

14th December KS2 Christmas Lunch Year 3 - Year 6

15th December Rocksteady Concert

15th December 1.30pm KS2 Science Learning Through Art Year 3 - Year 6

15th December 3 - 3.30pm Christmas Work Celebration Event Reception - Year 6

16th December Last day of term All years

3rd January First day back All years

Follow us on Twitter / Follow us on Facebook

https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/calendar/
https://twitter.com/qprimary
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064054084841

